
Do Not Touch Dead Birds
No Tocar Aves Muertos

Fish and Wildlife
NEW JERSEY DEP

Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza or Bird Flu has been 
confirmed in New Jersey and has caused the deaths of 
wild birds throughout the state.

If you see sick or dead wild birds, do not 
handle them and report sightings on the 
NJDEP Fish & Wildlife Wild Bird Disease 
Reporting Form by scanning this QR code: 


